

Committee Meeting:	4 th October 2023
Attendees:	Ian Ainscough, Leigh Jenkins, Hannah Ormerod, Mike Waring, James Morgan, Anna Woolgar, Ina Morris
Apologies:	C Price, E. Sharp, S. Woods

Agenda

1. Club kit SW/HO - Stock check done recently, new coaches tops and kit shop re-stock arriving soon. Older 2019 hoodies sold off with proceeds to charity.
2. Confirmed AGM date with full committee. IA will send out notice to all members as per the club constitution.
3. LJ gave feedback on event team meeting. Several points will be actioned in near future. Biggest concern is sourcing volunteers. Proposing to compile a list of tasks which could be delegated/shared. Also plan to keep the events profile higher with regular updates.
4. Committee vacancies discussed. Treasurer, Secretary and 5K lead required. IA will progress.
5. Finance HO – no issues. Still waiting for an invoice from Chester University.
6. AW Safeguarding – no issues. Recent EA regs regarding juniors running certain distances – we need to clarify does it have an impact on the Christleton 5K. IA to double check.
7. Swim ES by email – She has had a lot of queries about when Friday swims will restart, but still looking for pool time - Northgate has time available in the training pool, but no lifeguards. They are recruiting and will let her know when they can provide a lifeguard on a Friday evening. Session likely to be 1830-1930, which is perfect.
8. Social ES – recent survey showed slightly more votes for 3 Nov than 17. Will confirm date asap.
9. Awards – ES has asked Leigh regarding ordering trophies again? Could we add a male and female trophy for the annual swim championships please? ES suggests 1st place, unless run and bike also recognise 2nd and 3rd.
10. Run MW – Border League restarted. Track numbers picking up.
11. Run XC season restarts soon. Some rule changes mean we can't join up with E Port in the NW League but can have a womens team in L and D League. WE may need to pay a small extra affiliation fee.
12. Bike JM – Tour of Cheshire will continue in 2024. Team looking into doing a coast to coast as well. Velodrome went well. Juniors have asked if they can enter our TT's. JM will check with Cycling UK. IM said DBS should not be an issue, but we need to check.

13. Coaching IM – still waiting on Training Camp entrants. IM will plan another coaches meeting to clarify the structure and content of the training sessions across all the disciplines. ES and KC are progressing their training as club coaches.

14.